
Farmers Grove Homeowners, 
 
 
An important issue regarding the ability to 
increase the size of our homes has come up that 
requires the review and response of every 
homeowner as quickly as possible. To address 
the issue, the Plat for Farmer’s Grove that is 
recorded with Summit County must be amended. 
The Board has carefully reviewed the situation 
and recommends that the homeowners of Farmer’s 
Grove approve the amendment of the Plat as 
explained in the attachments. 
 
We need your help to do this. We ask that you 
review the enclosed information and respond no 
later than May 30, 2014. If we have not heard 
from you by then, a member of the Board will be 
contacting you. The urgency arises from 
requirements of Summit County Government and 
pending requests of some of homeowners for 
additions to their homes. 
 
Thank you very much for your prompt attention 
to this. All of us on the Board appreciate your 
time. 
 
Regards, 
 
Farmers Grove Board of Directors	
  


